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Hello team,
 
Just in time – Larry responded a few moments ago to the UDP with really three questions, two being
related. Please see below. If we can answer his questions or point to where the answer is in the
larger PA, that would be ideal. Once we internally have the answers, I’ll call to relay those answers,
ask about the USACE, and then follow up in writing to Larry regarding our response.

Des
Desiree Estabrook, AICP, CNU-A
Project Manager, Tribal Relations
NextEra Energy Resources | Development
C: 561-310-8843
Desiree.Estabrook@nee.com

  
 
 

From: Haikey, Larry <lhaikey@pci-nsn.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 10, 2020 3:51 PM
To: Estabrook, Desiree <Desiree.Estabrook@nexteraenergy.com>
Subject: RE: NFRC Unanticipated Discovery Plan update
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I have just a couple of comments to offer.  Throughout the discovery operation it calls for stopping
activities “within a minimum of 100 feet of the discovery”.  My question is who other than the CM
determines that 100 feet is adequate.  I would like to see the decision be made based on potential
size of the site as determined by an archaeologist.  Is it possible to move work to another location
until the site are can be assessed?
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In the procedures for discovery of human remains, I did not see where tribes would be notified.  I
think that tribes should be notified so they have knowledge of the process and how it is proceeding. 
In this fashion they will have the opportunity to comment if they desire and have the opportunity to
comment of the final disposition of possible tribal related remains.
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment.
 
Larry D. Haikey, MS
Tribal Historic Preservation Officer
Poarch Band of Creek Indians
5811 Jack Springs Road
Atmore, AL 36502
 
Phone: 251-368-9136  ext. 2072
Cell:  251-359-1110
 

From: Estabrook, Desiree <Desiree.Estabrook@nexteraenergy.com> 
Sent: Friday, November 6, 2020 2:50 PM
To: Haikey, Larry <lhaikey@pci-nsn.gov>
Subject: NFRC Unanticipated Discovery Plan update
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message.

Good afternoon Larry,
 
Just wanted to reach out and see if you had any comments or suggested revisions for the UDP as it
pertains to the North Florida Resiliency Connection project. We recently received input from the US
Forest Service to add their version of a NAGPRA plan for any possible remains found on land under
their jurisdiction. No other comments have been received.
 
Now it’s my turn to prepare for that Eta storm possibly headed along Florida’s coast towards the
panhandle. Hope you stay safe, and we’ll talk soon.
 
Best regards,
Desiree Estabrook, AICP, CNU-A
Project Manager, Tribal Relations
NextEra Energy Resources | Development
C: 561-310-8843
Desiree.Estabrook@nee.com
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